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November 30, 2021 

Property Owner/Resident 

Subject: Request for Public Comment on Proposal to Establish “No Parking/Tow Away” 
zones on Sunnyside Road between Sanitarium Road and Hillcrest Road 

Dear Community Member: 

The Department of Public Works has received several complaints from Property Owners/Residents and 
the California Highway Patrol as well as the Napa County Fire Department Offices concerning vehicles 
parking on both sides of Sunnyside Avenue between Sanitarium Road and Hillcrest Road. This is causing 
potentially hazardous road conditions by limiting access for emergency vehicles. Sunnyside Road is a 
narrow, winding local residential roadway with very limited shoulders available.   

The Department of Public Works in consultation with the California Highway Patrol is proposing to 
establish permanent “No Parking/Tow Away” Zones on both sides of Sunnyside Road between 
Sanitarium Road and Hillcrest Road. However, before going to the Board of Supervisors for their review, 
we would like the input of the immediate community around Sunnyside Road. Please provide any 
comments in writing through mail or email (preferred) by the end of business day on January 5, 2022.  

The Department of Public Works, California Highway Patrol and Napa County Fire Department will 
finalize this proposal after receipt of community/stakeholders input.    

We appreciate your time and support on community safety matters. Please respond in writing on the 
listed matter at the following address: 

Traffic Engineer, Department of Public Works 
County of Napa, California 
1195 Third Street, Suite 101 
Napa, CA 94559 

Email: publicworks@countyofnapa.org 

Sincerely, 
Syed Ahsan Kazmi, Senior Traffic Engineer 
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